Green Oaks Golf Club Newsletter November 25, 2003

From the Managers Desk

Happy Thanksgiving! Hope everyone enjoyed food and family. The Tournament Committee has set the schedule for 2004. We will try again this coming year to insure that our members can play on tournament days, usually in the mornings. For those members that are inconvenienced by tournaments, we ask for your understanding that the proceeds from the tournament income pays for our property taxes. The schedule is posted on this web site under TOURNAMENTS.

Please take notice of the new gate at the entrance to the course. It win be closed during non-operating hours.

Steak Nights - December 4th and 18th.

LOGO

The next meeting is December 16 at 7 p.m. This wi11 be Logo's Annual Christmas Supper/Ornament Party. Bring a covered Dish and a wrapped Christmas ornament. LOGO meets the 3rd Tuesday of every month at 7 pm. Even if you do not attend the meetings, please try to come to our Christmas supper.

Vickey

FROM THE BOARD

The Board of Directors is trying to determine if there is sufficient interest In building a new row of secured cart sheds. The minimum number of sheds would be ten. All costs for the sheds will be paid up font by the members wanting one and reduced by \$18.75 per month until the member's money money is repaid. Estimated up front cost is about \$1,100. Actual cost will be determined when construction costs are finalized. If you want one and guarantee to pay up front, contact Sam in the office. First come. first served. If we don't have enough members willing to participate then it will be opened up to prospective members willing to pay up front and join Green Oaks. Cut off date for Green Oaks members is noon, December 15, 2003

From the Superintendent

The cool nights and frosty mornings are here and we need to be careful about getting on the course before the frost is gone. We will be putting the green covers out shortly, and I will need your help in covering the greens when the temperatures demand it. Please sign up at the Pro Shop if you are willing to help. Hopefully, we will only have to cover the greens once or twice during the winter.